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	NOGRR Title
	Monitoring Programs for QSEs, TSPs, and ERCOT
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	Submitter’s Information

	Name
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	Phone Number
	(512) 473-3200 ext. 2635
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	Market Segment
	Cooperative


	Comments


On February 18, 2009, OWG discussed NOGRR025 as instructed by ROS.  The assignments for OWG for the initial meeting were to:
· Indicate what applies Nodal only, zonal only, and what is common to both Nodal and zonal. 

· Determine which subcommittee, working group or task force is responsible for reviewing each item for language changes and/or for additional analysis.

· What the item will be used for other than reporting and metric evaluation.

· Indicate the expected amount of work required to analyze the language, revise the language, if needed, and provide an estimate of Market Participant work needed for each item.
The OWG assessed of each item as to the need of the data and the man power required to evaluate and write the program language, but decided that that the OWG did not have the right expertise to make those determinations.  The OWG requests that the assigned Working Groups make those determinations.
ERCOT assisted the OWG by providing the OWG Comments Spreadsheet for this assignment (document 025NOGRR-04, OWG Comments Spreadsheet 022509).  ERCOT has requested that the language be completed by July 31, 2009 in order to have adequate time to complete the forms for the monitoring program. The OWG commented that each item will take different amounts of time according to its complexity. This assessment will need to be determined by the assigned Working Group.
	Overall Market Benefit
	

	Overall Market Impact
	

	Consumer Impact
	


	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None at this time.
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